PSSC Minutes
June 6, 2012

In Attendance: Carolyn Simmons, Keith Comeau, Krista Bransfield, Kyla Landry, Jennifer McFarlane, Peggy Munroe

1. School Improvement Final Report – Mrs. Simmons went over the final report from the School Review with the committee.
2. Policy 409 Consultation – The committee discussed the 3 proposals that were presented as a result of the Policy 409 meetings.  All members of the committee were in agreement with recommendation number two; Build a new K-8 school to house students currently attending Croft Elementary, Harkins Elementary and Harkins Middle. Continue to maintain Gretna Green with the possibility of expansion to grade 8. Harkins Elementary, Croft Elementary and Harkins Middle would be closed.
The committee also felt very strongly that the DEC should look at our District as whole and make recommendations based on what is good for the entire Miramichi area.
3. Staffing – Mrs. Simmons shared staffing numbers for 2012-13 with the committee.  She also discussed the new Principal position and the possible changes in the current staff list.
4. Other – Mrs. Simmons thanked the committee for their role in the PSSC throughout this year.  There was no other business. 
The meeting was adjourned at 7:05.
